
Wells-next-the-Sea Nursery School Newsletter    Spring Term 2017 – Week 12 

This week we have been looking for signs of spring. Our frogspawn has hatched and tiny 
tadpoles are wriggling around our tank. We started clearing the weeds in our Garden Area 
and made Easter cards. 

   !  !  !  !  
I would like to say a big thank you to all who came to the Dinosaur Park last Friday. We 
had a great day out- weren’t the children brave on the big slide! 

!  !  !  !  
Thank you also for coming to our Maths Café. I could hear lots of maths language as I 
walked around the tables.  

!  !  !  !  

  !  !  !  !  
Term will start again on Tuesday 18th, April. 
We will be trialling a lunchtime club on Wednesdays next term. Children can either bring a 
packed lunch or have a school dinner and will need picking up at 12-30pm. We hope it will 
help the children in their transition to Reception Class. 

Finally, can I say a very big thank you to Simon Scillitoe for all his hard work over the last 
few weeks. 

Juliet Hardy and Simon Scillitoe (Nursery Team) 




